MINI BULLETIN – 23 October 2023

NHS England’s new Primary Care Medical Director has promised to prioritise GP retention – but warned that a one-size-fits-all solution won’t work across the country.


The RCGP has called for £2bn premises funding, new safety measures, action on health inequality and investment for 12,000 more GPs, in a Manifesto backing ‘seven steps to save General Practice’.


GP leaders have condemned a letter from the Health and Social Care Secretary, Steve Barclay, that called for NHS organisations to stop recruiting a diversity, equality and inclusion roles.


You have the right to collect medicines that have been prescribed for you from any Pharmacy you choose.  Your choice should not be influenced by letters you receive in the post, or by any Doctor or Pharmacist.  
Please contact NHS England if someone is trying to influence your decision on which Pharmacy you would like to use. 
 You can contact NHS England in the following ways:  Call: 0300 311 22 33 Email: england.contactus@nhs.net  (with ‘your prescription: your choice’ in the subject line) Post: NHS England, PO Box 16738, Redditch, B97 9PT.




